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Upcoming Christmas Get Together In Dundee Hosted By The Scottish Community 

 

The Scottish community is hosting a Christmas get together on the 9th - 11th December! 

 

The weekend will be free to attend - if participants would like to give a donation, it would be very happily 

accepted. With one main house and 3 smaller cottages, the Benvie Farmhouse in Dundee has been booked 

for the weekend. The aim is to spend some quality time together and celebrate the festive season. 

 

Friday evening will be arrivals and dinner. Saturday will involve going for a wee walk, playing games 

and a quiz night. On Sunday we will have a worship service and depart in the afternoon. The weekend 

will be self-catering, each family/participant will be responsible for their own food. 

 

If you would like to find out more information or sign up, please email scotland@ ffwpu,org,uk. Spots are 

limited, so it will be a first come first serve basis. Come join us for a festive celebration!! 

 

Details: 

 

Location: Benvie Farmhouse, Benvie, Invergowrie DD2 5LB, near Dundee, Scotland. 

 

When: Arrivals on the 9th of December, departures on the afternoon of 11th of December. 


